
 

 
Dear Parents and Guardians, 
 
---------- High School is creating a peer supported learning environment as part of a 
seminar elective.  As your son/daughter receives services under an IEP, we would 
like to invite your child to participate in this program.  Research supports children 
with social, emotional and cognitive difficulties learn best from positive peer 
modeling.  This program would provide him/her with a peer support student in at 
least one classroom setting.  These peers will have the ability to model/explain 
social and independent functioning expectations along with developing friendships.  
 
As part of this program, your child’s peer will receive training and guidance on 
strategies to best support your child.  Peer mediated intervention and support 
programs are being run throughout the state and country, and have shown positive 
outcomes for the students involved, and the school community as a whole. 
 
If you elect to have your son/daughter participate in the Peer to Peer program, 
please sign at the bottom and return to -------------  
 
Thank you for your consideration.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 


